
 

             Berkshire Park Elementary School 
 

 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 

After sorting out our student registration numbers, we are happy to be able to keep 
18 divisions for this school year.  The staff have worked hard this week to place 
students and continued with the work after school today.  Therefore, for Monday, 
we will need  the students in  grade 1 to 7  to meet outside the same classroom doors 

as they did for the past three days.  Pick your children up from the same rooms at the end of the 
day.  Before the children go home on Monday, they will be informed who their classroom teacher is 
for the year.  Thank you for your continued patience.  Please remember to send a water bottle to 
school with your children. 
 
We look forward to meeting many of you next week on Thursday evening (September 16th) for 
Meet the Teacher Night from 5:30 to 6:30 p.m.  Classroom teachers will communicate with you on 
specific details on how you can sign up and meet during specific time slots.  Please remember to 
wear a mask, and please use the exterior doors to get from one classroom to another if meeting 
with different classroom teachers to avoid large crowds in the hallways. 
 
There will also be a paper notice going home early next week regarding our Terry Fox Run 
scheduled for Friday, September 24th.  In order for the children to participate, a permission slip 
will need to be filled out and returned to the classroom teachers. 
 
For Monday, September 13th: 
Students need to line up outside the exterior doors as outlined below for one more day.  

Grade 1   Room 206  Ms. Le  
Grade 2   Room 202   Ms. Welch/Ms. Rakhra  
Grade 3   Gym    South exterior doors off the basketball courts 
Grade 4   Room 404   Ms. Rawlings  
Grade 5   Room 215   Mr. Ferguson  
Grade 6   Room 205   Ms. Gallello/Ms. Wilk 
Grade 7   Room 201   Ms. Chen  
MACC    Room 210   Mr. Allinger  
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September 3, 2021 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
Re: B.C.’s Vaccination Status Reporting Regulation for Students 
 
B.C.’s Vaccination Status Reporting Regulation for children has been in effect since July 
2019. This regulation supports the gathering of immunization records by Fraser Health for all 
students in all schools across the region within the province’s jurisdiction and to offer 
immunizations in school settings. 
 
We care about keeping our schools and communities healthy. As a result, in the coming 
months our staff will check the immunization records we have on file for children in 
kindergarten. They will identify children whose records are missing or incomplete. Families 
of these children may be contacted. 
 
For students in grades 6, 7, 9 and 10 – this school year Fraser Health will offer 
immunizations in the school setting to Grade 6 and 9 students from the last school year 
(20/21) and Grade 6 and 9 students from this school year (21/22).  
 
Our staff will follow COVID-19 safety processes when delivering immunizations and 
interacting with school staff and students. Prior to immunization, students will be sent home 
with a personalized consent form for immunization. Please review your child’s immunization 
history on the consent form and if you have additional immunization records please submit 
them to public health at fraserhealth.ca/immunizationform.  
 
For students in all other grades (includes grades 1, 2, 3, 4, 5, 8, 11 and 12) – please 
check your child’s immunization records and provide us with any missing immunization 
information required under the regulation, with the following guidance: 
 

o You can use the online Vaccination Status Indicator Tool at 
https://immunizebc.ca/vaccination-status-indicator to check if your child’s immunization 
record is incomplete or missing. The Indicator tells you if your child’s immunization 
record is on file with public health but does not provide any details about their 
immunization status or history. Health authority public health units already have 
immunization information on file for most children. 
 

o If the Vaccine Status Indicator shows that your child’s immunization records are 
up-to-date, then you do not need to take further action. 

 
o If the Vaccine Status Indicator shows that your child's immunization records are 

pending, no action is required at this time. These records are in the process 
of being inputted into the system and may take some time to be entered. 

 
 
 
 



 
 
 

o If the Vaccine Status Indicator shows that your child’s immunization records are 
incomplete, this means either public health does not have your child’s records 
or your child needs additional immunizations. If your child has been immunized 
by a health care provider outside of public health, particularly in the last 18 
months, you need to contact those providers and ask for a copy of your child's 
immunization record. Please follow the instructions below to submit these 
records to public health.  

 
o To report your child’s immunization record you can submit it online at 

fraserhealth.ca/immunizationform or fax the record to your local public health unit. Be 
sure the record you are submitting has your child’s full name, date of birth, sex, and 
personal health number (PHN) if the PHN is available. Records can also be provided to 
a community health nurse in a First Nations community. 
 

o If your child needs additional immunizations, please call your family doctor, a 
pharmacist or public health to book an appointment. 
 

o Visit fraserhealth.ca/getimmunized for a list of community vaccine providers. 
 

o To book an appointment with public health, call:  
o 604-702-4906 (residents of Mission, Abbotsford, Chilliwack, Agassiz and Hope)  
o 604-476-7087 (residents in all other areas of Fraser Health) 

 
Collecting immunization information allows us to connect with families about the importance 
of disease prevention. It also helps public heath to control outbreaks by quickly identifying 
children who are not fully immunized and helps everyone get back to learning as soon as 
possible. 
 
For more immunization information, please visit our website at Fraserhealth.ca and search 
“child immunizations reporting”.  
 
Thank you for helping to keep our children and communities healthy.  
 
Sincerely, 

 
Dr. Ariella Zbar, MD, CCFP, MPH, MBA, FRCPC 
Medical Health Officer, Medical Director 
 

Health Units: 
Abbotsford 
Tel:  604-864-3400 
Fax: 604-864-3410 

Agassiz  
Tel:  604-793-7160 
Fax: 604-796-8587 

Burnaby  
Tel:  604-918-7605 
Fax: 604-918-7630 

Chilliwack  
Tel:  604-702-4900 
Fax: 604-702-4901 

Cloverdale, Surrey 
Tel:  604-575-5100 
Fax: 604-574-3738 

Guildford, Surrey  
Tel:  604-587-4750 
Fax: 604-587-4777 

Hope 
Tel:  604-860-7630 
Fax: 604-869-2332 

Langley 
Tel:  604-539-2900 
Fax: 604-514-8036 

Maple Ridge  
Tel:  604-476-7000 
Fax: 604-476-7077 

Mission  
Tel:  604-814-5500 
Fax: 604-814-5517 

New Westminster  
Tel:  604-777-6740 
Fax: 604-525-0878 

Tri-Cities  
Tel:  604-949-7200 
Fax: 604-949-7211 

Newton, Surrey  
Tel:  604-592-2000 
Fax: 604-501-4814 

North Delta 
Tel:  604-507-5400 
Fax: 604-507-4617 

North Surrey  
Tel:  604-587-7900 
Fax: 604-582-4811 

South Delta  
Tel: 604-946-6953  
Fax:604-940-8944 
 

White Rock  
Tel:  604-542-4000 
Fax: 604-542-4009  

 


